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Hydro Service Interruption 

tomorrow 
 
(Kahnawake – 30, Onerahtohkó:wa 2024) 
 
The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke has been informed by Hydro 
Québec that, for safety reasons, electricity service will be interrupted 
between the area of the Town Garage and the Catholic Church 
tomorrow, Friday, May 31, 2024, between 8:30am and 12:30pm for 
maintenance work (see map below).   
 

 
 
Unplugging electronics before the service interruption or using a surge 
protection power bar to protect your electronics is strongly encouraged.  
 
To obtain more information, track the status of the service interruption, 
or receive notifications, go to the power outages website or call 1-877-
798-4443 and have the service interruption notice number on hand: 
SEI-101645. 
 
Hydro Québec apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause. 
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